
The Federal Govt should reward farmers for switching crops from unsustainable 
- eg Canola and Cotton in SE QLD & northern NSW to crops which are 
appropriate to the expected climatic conditions in each region of Australia.  
However this has to be done with great care to spend our taxpayers money 
wisely, and achieve a genuine result in terms of agricultural productivity.
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